
 

 
 

 
 

 

City of Scottsdale 
Municipal Property Corporation and 
Scottsdale Preserve Authority Board 

Board Member Retirement Recognition 

Notice of Quorum 
 

                     8:00 am., Tuesday, January 17, 2023 
Scottsdale Water Admin Building, Water Colorado 

 9379 E San Salvador Drive, Scottsdale, AZ 

 
 

 
The MPC/SPA Board of Directors has been invited to attend a Board Member 
Retirement Recognition celebration. 
 
While a quorum of the MPC/SPA Board of Directors may be in attendance at this 
event, the members of the MPC/SPA Board of Directors will not engage in any 
deliberations, decisions, or other legal action of the public body. 


